
 

COMPETITION AUTHORITY FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE 2016/17 

The Competition Authority will close for the Christmas and New Year Holidays at noon 

on Friday 23rd December 2016.   

The office will reopen on Monday 9th January 2017 at 8am.  

The Competition Commission and the Competition Authority wish all our valued 

Stakeholders a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year! 

 

 


